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Barbara Reilly

From: Deanna_Foy@health.gov.ie on behalf of Minister's_Office@health.gov.ie

Sent: 28 May 2018 11:29

To: Barbara Reilly

Subject: Final Reply Ministers Office

 

28 May 2018 

 

Ms Barbara` Reilly 

breilly@sdublincoco.ie 

 

Dear Ms Reilly 

 

 

 

The Minister for Health, Simon Harris, T.D., has asked me to thank you for your recent letter concerning Community 

based day care services. 

 

The Health Act 2004 provided for the Health Service Executive and under the Act, the Executive is required to 

manage and deliver, or arrange to be delivered on its behalf, health and personal social services. 

 

 

As your request is a service matter your correspondence has been sent to the Parliamentary Affairs Division of the 

HSE who will arrange for a reply to issue to you directly. 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope this is of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paula Smeaton 

 

Private Secretary 
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